
 
Barrow upon Soar  

Station Adoption Group 

Sunday 25th May 2025 

 

Busy morning for our volunteers today at Barrow Railway Station.  
 

The bicycle area was given a good spruce up: overhanging branches and ivy 

were cleared from the fencing, and moss was removed from the the ground, 

hopefully making the whole area a bit safer for passengers it.  
 

Platform 1 was swept and members of the gardening team weeded and cleared 

ivy from the full length of the sleeper planters - which are looking stunning.  
 

Both sets of steps were dry brushed to remove mud and leaf debris.  
 

On Platform 2 more artwork from the recent flower painting workshops was 

installed - and what a magnificent sight that is - again, simply stunning.  
 

And, earlier in the week, volunteers replanted our wonderful pink planters on 

platform 1 with a selection of perennials and annual planting - so colourful.  
 

Thank you to all our wonderful volunteers: Ian, Karen, Nick, Stewart, Linda, 

Bill, Andrew, Julie, and Alison 

  



 

 

 

 



  
 

  
 

Date of next task: *Sunday 22nd June 10:00* 

 


